

OPERATIONS & NEIGHBOURHOODS

ASHTON-UNDER-LYNE · AUDENSHAW · DENTON · DROYLSDEN · DUKINFIELD · HYDE · LONGDENDALE · MOSSLEY · STALYBRIDGE

Nick Sayers

Head of Operations & Greenspace

Hyde Depot, Park Road, Hyde Tameside, SK14 4JT

Call Centre 0161-342-8355 Twitter @tmbc places

www.tameside.gov.uk

email: nick.sayers@tameside.gov.uk

Doc Ref FOI 9122
Ask for Nick Sayers
Direct Line 0161 342 2704
Date 13 August 2019

Mr S Ramsden

By Email:

request-592588-af7f5f8c@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Ramsden,

Freedom of Information – Request for Information Unique Reference: FOI 9122

Thank you for your request for information dated 25 July 2019, which the Council received by email. You have requested the following information:

I am requesting full accounts of the Heritage Lottery and local council funded restoration of the Victorian Park, Stamford Park, Stalybridge Cheshire in the borough of Tameside.

I am requesting full accounts to be published of the spending of £4.5m project Funded by the Heritage Lottery to include contractors paid & fees accountable from the funding. Also any other fundings & accounts this park area has been given up to & including today's date of 25/08/2019

Please find attached details setting out the final grant payment request to the Heritage Lottery Fund.

If you have any queries about this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint, or request a review of the Council's decision, please write to Sandra J Stewart, Borough Solicitor, at PO BOX 317, Ashton under Lyne, OL6 0GS.

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Commissioner cannot normally make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Council. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF and at www.ico.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Nick Sayers Head of Operations & Greenspace











